House Committee on Health, Welfare and Institutions

Study of the Commonwealth's Certificate of Public Need Program

CHAIRMAN: Delegate Robert D. Orrock, Sr. Thursday, October 18, 2018, 1:00 p.m. House Committee Room, Pocahontas Building

- I. Introductions and Opening Remarks Chairman Robert D. Orrock, Sr.
- II. Discussion of Legislative Proposals
- III. Adjourn

NOTICE: The House Committee on Health, Welfare and Institutions' Special Subcommittee on Certificate of Public Need is seeking recommendations for changes to the statutes governing the Commonwealth's certificate of public need program. Proposals must be submitted in writing to Sarah Stanton, Senior Staff Attorney, Virginia Division of Legislative Services, at staff Attorney, Virginia Division of Legislative Services, at stanton@dls.virginia.gov with "Certificate of Public Need" in the subject line, and must include a description of the specific statutory changes recommended and draft language for such changes. Proposals received by 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 3, 2018, will be considered by the Special Subcommittee on Certificate of Public Need at its next meeting on Thursday, October 18, 2018.

Members:

Delegate Robert D. Orrock, Sr., Chairman
Delegate Richard P. Bell
Delegate T. Scott Garrett
Delegate Gordon C. Helsel, Jr.
Delegate Matthew James
Delegate Mark H. Levine

Staff:

Sarah Stanton, Senior Attorney, Division of Legislative Services Barbara Teague, House Committee Operations